
 

Croydon Camera Club Newsletter – 5 January 2020 

Chairman’s Viewpoint 

As this is the first newsletter of 2020, it falls to me to wish everyone a Happy New Year.  And add a few 

corny jokes.  So Happy New Decade and welcome to the year of 20/20 vision.  (It’s OK, I have stopped 

now.) 

At the beginning of the season, we invited Rosemary Wilman to comment on our images.  It proved to 

be a successful evening, enjoyed by all.  Subsequently, some people were keen to participate in an 

informal critique session.  This will be held on Sunday, 2 February at 2:00 pm.  Full details are on the 

forum, where you can register your interest: 

http://forums.croydoncameraclub.org.uk/viewtopic.php?f=4&t=3338&sid=3da7b2956e030ebcde6b6e4

0000991ed 

Some of us are continuing our photo of the week projects into 2020 and it is not too late to start should 

you wish to join in.  If a photo a week is too easy, there is always the option of creating a new image 

every day.  Alternatively, one a month might be preferable.  The main objective is to use our cameras 

and have fun, regardless of whether the results are competition standard.  See the forum for more 

details: 

http://forums.croydoncameraclub.org.uk/viewtopic.php?f=6&t=3332&sid=0317147cc7b152b20144fe4a

de622b25 

Club Matters 

Digital Competition Round 3 – 8 January 2020 

Our first meeting after Xmas and the New Year break features the 3rd round of our digital competition.  

David Harford will be the judge.  Entries close at midnight, Monday 6 January. 

Mobile Phone Competition – 22 January 2020 

Mobile phones are ubiquitous and their cameras are astonishingly capable for such small devices.  Even 

if we are not carrying a “proper” camera, we will undoubtedly have our mobile phones. 

This will be a fun evening, judged by our very own Graham Land, to find the best shot taken by a 

member.  The winner will receive a prize which will be revealed on the night.  Up to three images can be 

submitted, via PhotoEntry, and there is only one rule – entries must have been taken on a mobile 

phone.  Post processing, preferably on a mobile phone app, is definitely encouraged.  How creative can 

you be?  Entries close at midnight Monday, 20 January. 

Links for PhotoEntry and Instructions 

https://compent.photoentry.uk/compent/ 

http://croydoncameraclub.org.uk/WebSiteArchive/PhotoEntryGuidance.pdf 

 

Mike Farley 

Chairman 
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